
 

 

 

 

28 April 2020 
 
 
Dear Parents/ Carers 
 
Mentor Applications 
 
As in previous years, Year 10 students are being invited to apply for a Mentor role to support our 
new year 7 intake in September.  More than ever, this role is vital to help our new Year 7 cohort 
settle quickly into life at Fullbrook.   
 
Students will be able to view a virtual assembly from Monday 4 May where Mr Smith and Mr Jones 
will explain the process, which will then be put on SMHW for reference.  This video recording will 
be placed on the school website under the "Students" tab then "Pastoral Assembly videos". The 
link for this video will also be posted on your child's SMHW page by his/her tutor. 
 
Applications should be made via email but if this is not possible and your child needs a hard copy of 
the application form, please let me know by Wednesday 6 May so that it can be posted to 
you.  Students should send completed applications to masonc@fullbrook.surrey.sch.uk by post to 
school (Fullbrook School, Selsdon Road, New Haw, Addlestone, Surrey KT15 3HW) or through 
the school Post Box by Reception. 
 
Applications must be made by 3:15pm on Monday 18 May. 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
 
 
 
Mr R Smith  
Head of Learning - Year 11 
 
 
 


